Recommendation of the Divisional Forest Officer, East Khasi Hills & Ri-Bhoi
(T) Division for the proposed Shale-Siltstone mining by M/s Lafarge Mining
Pvt Ltd at Shella, East Khasi Hills District.

The requirement area of 5.156 ha for the proposed project of M/s

" Lafarge Umiam Mining is unavoidable and barest minimum and also the

proposed shale-siltstone mining will help in generating revenue for the state
and also cater the needs and create employment opportunity for the local

people. Hence, the project is recommended.
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Divisional Forest Officer
East Khasi Hills & Ri_Bhoi (T) Division
Shillong



